
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

   
 

  
 

 

  

 

 
            

February 4, 2025 

City Clerk’s Office 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Re: Support for Advancing the Waterfront East Light Rail Transit & Request for 
Continued Consultation 

Dear Mayor Chow and Members of Council: 

Castlepoint Numa are both the development managers and owners of properties located 
at 309 Cherry Street (future Ookwemin Street), 324 Cherry Street and 429 Lake 
Shore Boulevard East and we are writing to express our ongoing support for the 
proposed Waterfront East Light Rail Transit (WELRT) project. 324 Cherry Street and 429 
Lake Shore Boulevard are located where Segments 2 and 3 of the WELRT intersect, and 
309 Cherry Street is located on Ookwemin Minising, adjacent to Segment 3 of the 
WELRT. 

We appreciate the leadership of both the City and Waterfront Toronto in advancing this 
transformative project, and we strongly support the recommendations outlined in the staff 
report. We look forward to further consultation with staff as the design and plans for the 
WELRT project progress. 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Friedman 
Vice President, Planning and Development 
Castlepoint Numa 

cc: 3C Lakeshore Inc. 
2034055 Ontario Limited and 1337194 Ontario Inc. 


